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Dear OPSB,
I am writing to request that you DENY the Fountain Point Large Scale
Solar Facility, Case 21-1231-EL-BGN in Logan County.  Construction has
begun in our neighboring Union County with modulars, construction noise,
lights on all night, and workers brought in from who knows where to live in
their community for years.  Many homes within the footprint are now up for
sale.  Our communities are being torn apart.  You must stop these
projects.  It is so unfair to take the life style of hundreds to benefit only a
few. We all know solar is expensive, inefficient energy only made viable
through government subsidies.  PLEASE stop this madness.

 
Sincerely,
Jim Culp  
11388 St Rt 47  
West Mansfield  OH. 43358
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